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Langley Moor Nursery School 
Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk 

Email:  langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net 

Tel:   0191 378 0830 

 

Art competition N2 children 

Our N2 children painted pictures of Durham Castle for an 

art completion run by Brandon and Byshottle’s Parish 

Council. First, second and third prizes were given to Darcey, Makalya and 

Adrina. 

 
  

 Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

Next Friday (5th), weather permitting, we are going to have a 

teddy bear’s picnic for the children. They can bring their own 

teddy, or soft toy in. Don’t worry if they don’t have one; we 

have plenty of spares at nursery.  

_______________________________________________________________________ 

Scholastic Book Club 

We are sending the final leaflet this school year for the 

Scholastic Book Club. For every pound that is spent, the 

nursery will gain 25p in book rewards, which we can then use to keep our library 

books updated. As the order is delivered to nursery, parents are not charged for 

delivery. 

Please place your orders on line at schools.scholastic.co.uk/langley-moor by 

Friday 5th July. 

 

Governor’s Report 

The governors have done their annual report for the previous school year 

(2017-18). If anyone would like to read it please ask in the office. A meeting 

of parents and governors, about this report will be held on 10th July, subject 

to the parents of 15 parents requesting it.  

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

   July 

Friday 5th July 

Sponsorship money in. Thank 

you to those who have 

already sent it in.  

 

Monday 15th July 4pm 

Leavers Celebration  

Reserve date 17th July 

 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term 

Special Offer Breakfast 

Club 

 

On Thursday 4th July we are 

doing an American Breakfast 

for American Independence 

Day. For this day only, we are 

doing a special offer price of 

£3. Payments can be made 

via parents Parentpay or with 

cash. 
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